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CANADIAN PACIFIC RAILWAY,

OFFICE OF THE ENGINEER-IN-CHIEF.
To the Hon orable

Sir CHARLEs TUPPER, K.C.M.G., C.B.,
Minister of Railways and Canais.

SIR,-I have the honor to submit, for the information of lis Excellency the
Governor General in Council, the accompanying Report on the surveys made during
the past season, also on the progress of construction, and on other matters in connec-
tion with the Canadian Paciie Railway.

I have the honor to be, Sir,
Your obedient servant,

SANDFORD FLEMING,
Engineer-in-Chief.

43 Victoria. A. 188


